Know who represents you!

Your County, State and Federal Representatives

Governor John Kasich Riffe Center, 30th Floor 77 South High Street Columbus, OH 43215-6117

COUNTY

Cuyahoga County District 6
County Councilman Jack Schron
(R)
2079 East 9th Street, 8th Floor
Cleveland, Ohio 44115
Phone (216) 698-2016
Fax (216) 698-2040
jschron@cuyahogacounty.us

CONGRESS

Ohio Congressional District 11 Congresswoman Marcia L. Fudge (D) 4834 Richmond Road, Suite 150 Warrensville Heights, OH 44128 Phone: (216) 522-4900 Fax: (216) 522-4908

HOUSE

Ohio House District 6
Representative Marlene Anielski
(R)
77 South High Street, 10th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215
Phone (614) 466-1414
Fax (614) 719-0011

SENATE

Ohio State Senate 24
Representative Matt Dolan (R)
Senate Building
1 Capital Square, Ground Floor
Columbus, OH 43215
Phone (614) 466-8056



We'd love to see <u>you</u> at our Council Meetings!

- Council meetings are the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month.
- ♦ They start promptly at 7pm in Council Chambers.
- Please note: Council does not meet during summer recess which is the 4th Tuesday of July and the 2nd Tuesday of August.
- ♦ Council reconvenes on the 4th Tuesday of August.
- Youth Council meets on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of each month.



Anthony A. Akins, Sr., Councilperson

Ward 3 Fall Bulletin 2018





What's inside:

- →Welcome to Fall
- →Citizens Academy
- → Upcoming road closure
- → Check your batteries
- → Trash Cans are coming
- → Know who represents you!

Contact me: (440) 252-2951
Email: ward3council@gmail.com
Contact Village Hall: (440) 232-9988

Website: www.oakwoodvillageoh.com

Twitter: @CouncilmanAkins

Welcome to Fall!

As you can tell from the weather and leaves, we are moving into Autumn and with that, cooler weather ensures. Please dress for the weather as it begins to cool and remember to wash your hands frequently to prevent the spread of germs. Also, as kids are going back to school, please be mindful of them standing on corners or walking down the streets in the mornings and afternoons so they can be safe.

As always....

For those of us with dogs, please keep your pet on leash when walking. Also please remember to clean-up after them. We want to allow all of our residents to feel safe. Also do not dispose of trash on the streets while walking and/or driving. Keep Oakwood clean and beautiful.

Citizens Academy

The OVPD Citizens Academy is presenting classes where residents will get an inside look at Law Enforcement in Oakwood Village with a focus on educating the community about the daily life of officers. The Citizens Academy will meet:

Thursday nights from September 27, 2018 thru November 15, 2018 from 6pm to 9pm. The class size is limited, and priority will be given first to those who live and work in the Village of Oakwood, then to surrounding communities. Please visit the OVPD website for an application and further instructions at https://www.oakwoodpolice.org/

Upcoming Road Closure

Richmond Road between Buckthorn Road and East Hawthorne Parkway, will be closed to allow for the replacement /repair work on the railroad crossing starting on October 8. It will reopen on October 15. This will be full closure, no emergency access will be possible during the construction period. Our website will have more information on a detour soon.

REMINDER!!

Please take a moment to check the batteries in your smoke and/or carbon monoxide detectors. This periodical check can save a life. Our Fire Department has smoke detectors on-hand for residents.

Trash Cans are coming!!

After the 1st of next year, Waste Management will begin to deliver new trash receptacles to help accommodate their new trucks that have 'arms' to pick up the cans. We will all receive one standard can and one recyclable container. Additional cans will be available for purchase. More info forthcoming.

Vote November 6th for the issues and candidates that matter to you.

Remember, our voting location for Ward 3 is located at the Oakwood Community Center at 23035 Broadway Avenue. Please bring your driver's license or state ID for address verification. For those who vote absentee, absentee ballots can no longer be obtained at the Village Hall. You may call the Board of Elections at 216.443.8683 or complete an application online at the Board of Elections website at https://